
On 7/14/23, 2:44 PM, "Karl Gordon" <kgordon@stsci.edu <mailto:kgordon@stsci.edu> 
<mailto:kgordon@stsci.edu<mailto:kgordon@stsci.edu>>> wrote: 
 
Hi Tony & Alison, 
I have submitted via APT the observations for the new GTO program  
4551. Please add the rest of Mike Ressler's allocation to this program.  
Mike is CCed on this email for confirmation. According to  
https://www.stsci.edu/cgi-bin/get-jwst-gto-
time#Michael%20Ressler <https://www.stsci.edu/cgi-bin/get-jwst-gto-
time#Michael%20Ressler> <https://www.stsci.edu/cgi-bin/get-jwst-gto-
time#Michael%20Ressler><https://www.stsci.edu/cgi-bin/get-jwst-gto-
time#Michael%20Ressler&gt;> this  
is 0.3 hours and this would bring the total to 2.3 hours. 
 


